25/11/2021, 10:33 Sent Items | Schoolcomms

Schoolcomms 25 Nov 2021 10:33

all together, smarter

PTA CHRISTMAS EVENTS

Thursday, 25/11/2021
To Prime Parents of: £ 10:24

To School Members: E3

& EMAIL

Dear Parents / Carers

We are so disappointed to have had to cancel the Christmas fair again this year. We are, however, trying our best to ensure
the children still have fun and enjoy the run up to Christmas as much as possible. With this in mind, and following on from
Mrs Plant’s email, please find below a list of events and activities the PTA will be holding in place of the fair.

Movie night on Wednesday, 15 December, end of school - 5pm. We will be screening EIf (which is rated PG) and serving
hot dogs, popcorn, sweets and a drink. All these refreshments are included in the ticket price which is £4.50. To book your
little ones onto this event please follow the instructions below:

1. Go to Www.pta-events.co.uk/astonbysuttonpta

2. The main event page should come up automatically with the movie night photo. Simply add the number of tickets required and
follow the instructions.

3. Ticket sales will close at 4pm on Tuesday, 30t November

4. Please note that each ticket MUST be assigned to a pupil by entering their name and contact details

Once payment has been made an email will be sent to the address given on registration. Although the email may ask you
to print off the tickets, this isn’t necessary as we will receive a list of all those booked.

We are also selling our Christmas goodies (sweet/hot chocolate cones, reindeer food and candy canes — see attached
photo) and your children’s handmade tree decorations and calendars (usually available at the fair). If you would like to
purchase any of these please:-

1. Log on to the site as above

2. Click on shop (at the top of the page)

3. Click on Uniform and merchandise

4. This will bring up a list of products on sale. Just add to your cart and follow the instructions to complete the transaction.
Please read through the list carefully before purchasing as some items are “bundled up” and may be cheaper

5. All items MUST be assigned to your child so we can distribute all orders correctly

The Christmas goodies will be on sale until 4pm Friday, 10" December and the decorations/calendars until Wednesday,
15" December.

The Christmas raffle will be drawn on Friday, 3" December so please remember to hand your counterfoils and money in to
the school office by Monday, 29t November. Also on Friday, 3rd December, the school has kindly allowed children to wear
their own clothes in exchange for a bottle or selection box/chocolate novelty for our tombola. The tombola will be run in

the school playground at pick up on the same day.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all those who have donated raffle prizes this year. Your generosity has been
overwhelming and much appreciated. We have some absolutely fabulous prizes up for grabs, good luck to all those who
have purchased tickets.
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Many thanks
The PTA

Aston by Sutton Primary School respects the work-life balance of its staff who are not expected to read or respond to
emails or messages outside of their working hours.

Aston by Sutton Primary School

Aston Lane
Aston
Cheshire
WA7 3DB
admin@aston.cheshire.sch.uk
01928 711953
Website
Twitter
Facebook
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Respect - Inspire - Achieve

Q Christmas Goodies.pdf (Kb)
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